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December 5, 2022

Dear Supervisors Walton, Chen, Dorsey, Mandelman, Mar, Melgar, Peskin, Preston, Ronen,
Safai, and Stefani:

SPUR respectfully requests your support on the resolution which urges the inclusion of
Climate Action Plan funding priorities in the general obligation bond schedule. This
resolution pulls from the recommended funding priorities provided in the Center for Law,
Energy & Environment (CLEE) Report, entitled “Funding San Francisco Climate Action:
Strategies for Revenue, Implementation, and Equity,” to be incorporated into the proposed
General Obligation (GO) Bond schedule.

As you know, the Climate Action Plan created coordinated and attainable benchmarks for
the Bay Area to adapt to and mitigate climate change. SPUR supports and encourages
funding pathways to implement these efforts soon to save major costs in the future. While
we recognize that the City has many existing obligationsand priorities that must be funded,
we support prioritizing climate mitigation in the GO Bond schedule.

We request your support on this resolution and thank you for your leadership in addressing
the climate crisis.

Sincerely,

Sarah Harper

Sustainability and Resilience Policy Associate
SPUR

sharper@spur.org
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